
Worldwide, BATIMAT belongs to 
the most important construction fairs.   
For more than 40 years now, the latest  
novelties in the field of building and  
renovation can be seen at this fair. 
The 23rd edition of this fair takes place 
from the 5th till the 10th of November 2001 
in the ‘Paris Expo halls’ in Paris, situated 
nearby the Porte de Versailles. 

  This year EUROPOWER has its own booth. 
  It is certainly worthwile to visit us (Hall 5.2, 
   M33).  At our stand we will show you our latest  
    developments. 
     We have about 200 free entrance cards.   
     Just ask for it and we will send you some! 

New European directive on the permitted sound level: make sure that you are up-to-date and click here 
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OUR YOUNGEST… 
 

We are pleased to introduce our 
new Hatz super-silenced  
generator.  It is equipped with a 
Hatz 1B40 engine, in a 1 x 230V 
and a  3 x 400V version.  Also 
the 60 Hz version is already 
available! 
This diesel generator with an  
air-cooled engine in a very silent 
version, has been developed at 
the demand of our EUROPOWER 
dealers. 

Of course, we have kept the  
assets of our range of super-
silenced generators with Honda 
gasoline engine: easy to use and 
to maintain, silent and safe. 
Furthermore, our youngest can 
be adapted to the specific  
demands of the user. 
Today’s customer rightly wants a 
custom made generator. 
For more information, please  
visit our website: 
www.europowergenerators.com, 
section ‘NEW’.   

Of course, you are always  
welcome to ask for more  
information by phone, fax or 
email. 

For EUROPOWER it is important that our dealers have confidence in what they offer.  
 
Our experience has taught us that the turnover increases as the knowledge and 
the competence of the sales and service staff improve.  The better your staff is 
acquainted with the whole product range, the differences between engines, the 
sound level and so on, the better they can offer the right product for the right  
application. 
 

Therefore we continue to stress the importance of training.  These dealer training programs are still 
organised every 3rd Thursday of each month.  If you or your employees are interested in attending a 
training, please complete the fax underneath and return it to +32.11.582838.   
You can also send an email to info@europowergenerators.com.  Of course you can choose  
yourself which month suits you best.  If these third Thursdays are not convenient for you, please  
contact us so that we can arrange a training session on another date. 

  The pride of France... 

Europower Generators 
Tegelrijstraat 175, I.Z. 1019 
B-3850 Nieuwerkerken 
℡+32.11.586161 
6 +32.11.582838 
8 info@europowergenerators.com 

Company: _______________________________ 

Number of participants: ____   

Desired month: ___________________________  

http://www.europowergenerators.com
http://www.batimat.com
http://www.europowergenerators.com/newfraen.htm
http://www.europowergenerators.com/faqen.htm#faq2

